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As a reminder the club listings are below. Many of the clubs are already fully booked but there are still one or two 

spaces available for those who have yet to make their choices.  

Monday 14th January was originally planned for our external coach to lead, however, they are unable to fulfil this 

for the first week so Mr Peters has kindly agreed to lead Monday and Tuesday’s after school club for this week. 
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